
NOTICE 

 
 
 

The Nominating Committee of the Northwoods 
Community Credit Union is actively seeking 
members who are willing to volunteer their time now 
or in the future as members of committees or the 
Board of Directors for the Credit Union. 
 
It is our hope to compile a list of member names for 
future volunteer work.  Any member who wishes to 
have their name placed on the ballot for the election 
year 2021 must submit their name for candidacy by 
November 30, 2020. They will be contacted for an 
interview by NCCU’s Nominating Committee.  
Others will be contacted as soon as possible to 
answer any questions that they may have concerning 
their volunteer service. 
 
If interested, contact an employee at the Ashland 
office, or the receptionist at the Park Falls office for 
more detailed information.  
 
 

 


